
 

 
Grade 1 Visit and Concert Rehearsal 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are excited to have your child visit their assigned school the morning of 
Friday, June 6th. This visit will be led by the respective Principal.  Students will be 
given a tour of the school and will get to visit a first grade classroom!  They will 
also enjoy a snack outside on the school playground or with first graders. Please 
provide a snack for your child in a zip lock plastic bag, labelled with your child’s 
name.   
 
This visit will take place during the school day and district buses will be used to 
shuttle students to and from the Kindergarten Center.  There is no change in drop 
off or pick up schedule.  
 
Additionally, all students will be bussed to Washington School the morning of 
June 11th for a dress rehearsal of their concert, held that evening.   
 
We are excited for these upcoming events. Please reach out to your child’s 
teacher if you have any questions. 
 

 
 
 
 


